

Mayor of Basingstoke and Deane Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council

Civic Offices, London Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG21 4AH www.basingstoke.gov.uk/mayor mayor@basingstoke.gov.uk | 01256 844844

🔰 @BasingMayor

This letter has been sent via email.

13 May 2025

Dear Louise - Hatchwarren School

I wanted to send a huge thank you to you, the teachers and especially the children for coming along to perform at the VE Day Flag Raising Ceremony.

The children were delightful singing Some Where Over the Rainbow, it brought a tear to my eye. Everyone sends their praise for them standing so long in the blustery wind. Please do thank them all, I truly appreciated them taking time out of school to come along and sing beautifully.

Yours sincerely

Cllr Dan Putty

Mayor of Basingstoke & Deane